
 

 

11th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that the WonderDome mobile planetarium will be visiting our 

school on Thursday, 20th March! This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to embark 

on an immersive, cosmic adventure without leaving the school grounds. 

 

The WonderDome is a mobile planetarium that brings the wonders of space right to our 

doorstep. Through an interactive, presenter-led show, our children will be transported on a 

thrilling journey across the Universe. The shows are designed to spark curiosity and ignite a 

love for space science, covering topics such as planet formation, rocket launches and even 

the possibility of stepping foot on other worlds. 

 

To make the experience even more memorable, children are invited to come dressed as 

astronauts! Homemade costumes are more than welcome. These costumes will also be 

reused for our KS1 show in the summer term, making this a great opportunity to get 

creative and have fun with the theme. If children prefer not to dress up, they may wear 

their normal school clothes. 

 

The school canteen will also be preparing a special, exciting lunch fit for an astronaut – 

what a treat! 

 

To help cover the cost of this workshop, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.75 

per child, payable via Arbor. However, in the event that a parent in unable to contribute, 

his/her child will not be treated any differently. Through Arbor, you are able to make a 

payment and also consent to your child taking park in the workshop.  

 

Please ensure this is completed by Monday 10th March.  

 

Thank you for your continued support; we look forward to seeing all the fantastic astronaut 

costumes! 

Kind regards,  

Miss Wray and Miss Herfield


